
Lansing Township Board Minutes 

November 21, 2018 

Members Present:  Duane Mortensen, Gary Braaten, Lynn Allas, Steve Torgerson, Mark Ratigan, Diana Witt, Kris Allas 

Chairman Mortensen called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Lynn Allas made the motion to accept the Agenda, Gary Braaten seconded.  Motion passed. 

Steve Torgerson made the motion to accept October 17, 2018 Minutes, Mark Ratigan seconded.  Motion passed. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Lynn Allas made the motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, Pay Claims and Payroll, Gary Braaten 

seconded.  Motion passed. 

Zoning Report:  Walsh house being built, John Ryther engineering discussion. 

Rural Fire Report – None. 

Water/Sewer:  Bernie Boverhuis reported, Water good, weekly samples good.  437,000 gallons.  Wastewater – good, 

samples good, transferred primary to secondary, daily flow of 19,000 gallons average. 

KLM mixer:  Lynn Allas made the motion to approve the mixer GB GS9 for the water tower, $11,500 (pay ½ now, and ½ 

next year), Gary Braaten seconded. 

Road Report:  Gary Braaten reported some blading done, discussion on abandoned road back by Taylors, behind Worlein 

for Govenor pheasant hunt, Clerk Allas and Gary Braaten to look for documents.  Bill Stegemann brought up do we have 

a substitute for Bernie Boverhuis, Gary Braaten and Mark Ratigan will check into it. 

Gary Braaten motioned to approve the General Election Report given by Clerk Allas:  576 persons registered at 7 a.m., 21 

new registrants, total of 388 residents voted, Steve Torgerson seconded.  Motion passed. 

Lynn Allas made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:02 p.m., Steve Torgerson seconded.  Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kristine M. Allas, Clerk 


